
News release:15th March 2016

Sally Bamber will be at 
Low Sizergh Barn

6th May to 30th June 
A solo exhibition of watercolours: 

Flowers at Sizergh
I work from my studio in the Duddon Valley making

watercolours of mostly wildflowers. Painting in
watercolour began with studying the flowers in my
garden. I am an artist and graphic designer and run

workshops at Brantwood, Coniston. I also paint
portraits in oil and love working with charcoal. 

www.sallybamber.com
www.lowsizerghbarn.co.uk  01539 560426

Tea room open everyday 9am to 5pm   


